
 

 
 

Classroom News 

      December 2024 

From the Teacher 

Children must attend school till 

12th December 2024. School will 

re-open on the 6th of January 

2025. 

Children must come prepared for 

class tests and marked tests must 

be signed timely. 

Kindly ensure that the homework 

record is checked so that 

homework tasks assigned are 

done in time. 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS! 

 

-Miss Jamie  

 

 

 

     WINNERS of the Essay Competition 

1st place- Yasmine, Yousra 

                           2nd place- Salma 

                           3rd place- Bilal, Mohamed Z 

 

 

 

   

 

We will be learning.. 

English-continuation of Birds of Prey, 

Maths-Perimeter, addition, subtraction in Textbook 2 

Science- continuation of Feeding Relationships 

History/ Geography-Revision for exams, Geography-Water 

Around Us 

 

Holiday Homework 

-Practise writing in 

cursive 

 

-Research about 

History of Libya 
 


